
Every year students, faculty, and staff from LSUHSC volunteer at the ¿Que Pasa? Festival in New 

Orleans, Louisiana. This year on October 5th, 2019 we will be distributing information on breast 

cancer, diabetes, and more. The team will also display the opportunities LSU Health New 

Orleans provides for students of all ages and teachers. Additionally we will share information 

about the K-12 and undergraduate programs such as the school partnerships and summer 

internships. Like all the years before, children will have the chance to dress up like scientists 

and LSUHSC students will measure blood pressure.  

To Volunteer, click here.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1wPaGyLWBpMnvSbc2Wb3Qugf0VydjeXKDDH9kv2LGm08/edit#gid=1189816078

